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REF: AIUB/REG/Holiday Memo/Eid-ul Adha 2024  

June 10, 2024 

 

 

MEMORANDUM  

 

This is for the information of all that:  

 

1. The University shall remain closed due to Eid-ul-Adha from Saturday June 15, 2024 to 

Friday, Jun 21, 2024.  

 

2. Regular PG classes (EMBA, MPH, MDS) will be held on-campus on Friday, 14 June 2024. 

 

3. The make-up classes of undergraduate and postgraduate programs on Saturday, 22 June 2024 

will be conducted on MS Teams platform from home as per the class schedule of Sunday. 

 

4. On-campus academic activities will resume from Sunday, June 23, 2024. 

 

 

 

Respectfully,   

 

 
Gp Capt. (retd) Dr. Mohammad Zahidul Islam Khan, acsc, psc 

Registrar,  

American International University-Bangladesh 

Phone: +88 02 8414046-50 Ex-115 

Email: registrar@aiub.edu 
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